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Safety While Sharing the Road 
 
No matter what we’re driving – whether it’s a car, a motorcycle, or a tractor 
– we all use and share the same public roadways. That’s why road safety is 
everyone’s responsibility because our actions on the road affect more than 
just ourselves. 
 
If you’re a motorist, it’s important to slow down and exercise caution near 
farm machinery. Farm equipment may be larger than it appears, so always 
wait until it is safe to pass. 
 
And farm equipment operators need to inspect machinery before hitting 
the road. Ensure that every light is working so that the machinery is visible 
to other drivers. 
 
We all have the same goal of getting home safely at the end of the day, and 
being safety conscious and proactive on the road will help make sure that 
happens. 
 
For information about farm safety, visit www.casa-acsa.ca. 
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